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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
1996B07811 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Schlumberger Wein- und Sektkellerei GmbH 
HEILIGENSTRADTER STRASSE 35-41, A-1190 WIEN, SWITZERLAND. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

33 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

01-08-1994 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

15-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 33 
wines 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
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The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 33 
champagne, spirits, liqueurs, sparkling wines, alcoholic drinks (except beer) in Class 
33. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200008779AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY 
1 RIVER ROAD, SCHENECTADY, NEW YORK, U.S.A. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Baker & McKenzie 
14th Floor, Hutchison House, 10 Harcourt Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

2, 4, 12, 14, 16, 19, 25, 28, 36, 39, 40, 41, 42, 44 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

11-12-1998 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

17-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 8 
hand tools and implements (hand-operated); cutlery; side arms; razors; bits (parts of 
hand tools); abrading instruments (hand instruments); cutting, sawing, milling, turning 
and grinding tools; glaziers' diamonds (parts of hand tools); drills; grinding wheels; 
parts and fittings of all the foregoing; all included in Class 8. 
 
類別 Class 38 
telecommunication services; television and radio broadcasting services by electronic, 
wireless, cable and satellite means; electronic mail and facsimile services; cellular 
telephone communication; wireless telephone communication; satellite telephone 
communication; communications by computer terminals; communications by fiber optic 
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networks; computer aided transmission of sound, message, images, data and documents; 
satellite and cable telecommunication and transmission services; providing information 
about telecommunications; rental of telecommunication and transmission equipment; 
Internet and intranet communications services; telecommunication gateway services; 
providing telecommunication connections and services via global computer networks; 
computer bulletin board services; all included in Class 38. 
 
類別 Class 43 
providing of food and drink; temporary accommodation; leasing and rental of portable 
buildings; leasing and rental of lighting apparatus and installations for domestic and 
commercial use; all included in Class 43. 
 
類別 Class 45 
legal services; copyright management; licensing of intellectual property; all included 
in Class 45. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 2 
paints, varnishes, lacquers; glazes, preservatives against rust and against 
deterioration of wood; colorants; mordants; raw natural resins; metals in foil and 
powder form for painters, decorators, printers and artists; enamels; anti-corrosive 
preparations; all included in Class 2.                         
 
類別 Class 4 
industrial oils and greases; lubricants; dust absorbing, wetting and binding 
compositions; fuels (including motor spirit) and illuminants; candles, wicks; nuclear 
fuel rods; all included in Class 4.                          
 
類別 Class 12 
vehicles and apparatus for locomotion by land, air, or water; aeronautical apparatus, 
machines and appliances; motors, engines and gearing for land vehicles; electric motor 
for land vehicles, propulsion mechanisms for land vehicles; turbines for land vehicles; 
jet engines for land vehicles; traction engines; locomotives; aeroplanes and aircraft; 
parts and fittings of all the foregoing; all included in Class 12. 
 
類別 Class 14 
precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not 
included in other classes; jewellery, precious stones; horological and chronometric 
instruments; diamonds, industrial diamonds, manufactured diamonds; all included in 
Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 16 
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appointment books, bags for vacuum cleaners, calendars, business cards, printed matter, 
printed publications, stationery, writing pads, writing paper, instructional and 
teaching materials (except apparatus), pens, pencils, writing instruments, office 
requisites (except furniture), filtering materials (paper), coffee filters (paper); all 
included in Class 16. 
 
類別 Class 19 
building and construction materials (non-metallic); non-metallic rigid pipes for 
building; asphalt, pitch and bitumen; non-metallic transportable buildings; monuments, 
not of metal; all included in Class 19.                          
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing, footwear, headgear; all included in Class 25.                            
 
類別 Class 28 
playing cards; all included in Class 28. 
 
類別 Class 36 
accident, annuity, automobile, fire, life, health, medical, marine, merchandise 
protection, personal, property, pet, long-term medical care, travel, payment protection 
insurance and reinsurance and underwriting services; consultancy, information, claims 
administration services for all the aforesaid services; financial services; actuarial 
services; banking services; brokerage services relating to commodities, futures, 
insurance, real estate, mutual funds, stock, bonds and securities; capital investments; 
credit card services; financing services for commercial equipment; debit card services; 
electronic fund transfers; financial information, analysis and consultancy services; 
financial evaluation (insurance, banking and real estate); financial management and 
planning services; financing of loans; financing services; fund investments; hire-
purchase financing; provision of instalment loans; investment services; joint venture 
financing; lease-purchase financing; leasing of real estate; lending against security; 
money exchange; administration of mutual funds; real estate appraisals; real estate 
management; term loan financing; extended warranties for household products; surety 
services; all included in Class 36. 
 
類別 Class 39 
transport of goods; packaging and storage of goods; travel arrangement services; 
leasing and rental of vehicles, automobiles, boats, railway wagons and containers, 
trucks, trailers and flatbeds; leasing of aircraft; leasing of cargo containers (land, 
marine, air and railroad) and refrigerated containers; freight, transport and shipping 
brokerage services; leasing of transport vehicles; cargo handling and unloading; 
freight forwarding; storage and delivery of goods; railway transport; warehousing and 
rental of warehouses; providing storage and transportation information; electricity 
distribution and transmission services; all included in Class 39. 
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類別 Class 40 
galvanization; vulcanization; laminating of plastic sheets, management and operation of 
facilities for electricity generating; electricity generating services; recycling and 
destruction of waste and trash; fuel, oil and gas refining services; waste treatment 
transformation; material treatment information; treatment of hazardous waste; hazardous 
waste destruction; all included in Class 40. 
 
類別 Class 41 
arranging and conducting of conferences, seminars, symposiums and training workshops 
relating to plastics, silicones, machines, machine tools, engines, motors, compressors, 
turbines, generators, reactors, computers and computerized installations for industrial 
and office use, computer software design and computer programming, electrical 
instruments, equipment, apparatus and installations, factory automation and control 
instruments, equipment and installations, electric lighting equipment and installations, 
heating and steam generating equipment and apparatus, cooking and refrigerating 
equipment and apparatus, drying and ventilating equipment and apparatus, medical and 
dental apparatus, equipment and instruments, locomotives and propulsion mechanisms, 
telecommunication equipment, apparatus and services, business management, finance, real 
estate and insurance; leasing of television, theatrical and sporting event lighting 
apparatus and installations; computer education training; training services relating to 
use of the Internet and computer networks; all included in Class 41. 
 
類別 Class 42 
scientific and industrial research; computer programming services; computer software 
design and analysis services; computer consultation services; maintenance and updating 
of computer software; computer systems and network analysis and design services; 
computer access, leasing and time sharing services; computer services relating to 
computer information storage and retrieval services; consultancy in the field of 
computer hardware; recovery of computer data; leasing and rental of computers and 
computer software; computer networks design services; (by means of web technology and 
computer technology) to enable business to increase productivity, reduce costs and 
transfer information; scientific, industrial, technical and engineering research; 
engineering consultancy services; all included in Class 42. 
 
類別 Class 44 
medical and beauty care; veterinary and agricultural services; leasing and rental of 
medical and dental equipment; management and operation of medical and dental facilities; 
all included in Class 44. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200010642AA 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA RYOHIN KEIKAKU (RYOHIN KEIKAKU CO., 
LTD.) 
4-26-3 HIGASHI-IKEBUKURO, TOSHIMA-KU, TOKYO, JAPAN. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WILKINSON & GRIST 
6TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, CHATER ROAD, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

35 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

03-03-1998 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

06-02-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 6 
bell, blinds of metal, bolts, box fasteners of metal, (safety cash boxes), braces of 
metal for handling loads, bronzes (works of art), building or furniture fittings of 
nickel-silver, building panels of metal, fittings of metal for buildings, cashboxes of 
metal, chains of metal, chests of metal, chests of metal for food, cladding of metal 
for construction and building, closures of metal for containers, containers of metal 
(storage, transport), containers of metal for liquid fuel, chains for dogs, door cases 
of metal, door fittings of metal, door knockers, doors of metal, drain pipes of metal, 
duckboards of metal, fittings of metal for beds, fittings of metal for building, 
fittings of metal for furniture, fittings of metal for windows, foot scrapers, 
furniture casters of metal, gutter pipes of metal, gutters of metal, hardware of metal 
(small), hinges of metal, hooks (metal hardware), hooks of metal for clothes rails, 
unwrought or semi-wrought iron, ironmongery, ironwork for doors, ironwork for windows, 
joists of metal, junctions of metal for pipes, keys, knobs of metal, door knockers, 
ladders of metal, lattice-work of metal, letter boxes of metal, locks of metal for bags, 
locks of metal for vehicles, memorial plates of metal, nails, number plates of metal, 
packaging containers of metal, pins (hardware), pipes of metal, pipework of metal, 
registration plates of metal, plugs of metal, pot hooks of metal, preserving boxes of 
metal, registration plates of metal, reinforcing materials of metal for pipes, rings of 
common metal for keys, rings of metal, rivets of metal, ropes of metal, safes (strong 
boxes), safety cashboxes, safety chaines of metal, shims, spring locks, springs (metal 
hardware), spurs, statues of common metal, statuettes of common metal, steel pipes, 
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steps (ladders) of metal, stops of metal, tension links, tent pegs of metal, rope 
thimbles of metal, tin cans, tins, tool boxes of metal (empty), tool chests of metal 
(empty), weather- or wind vanes of metal, vats of metal, vice benches of metal, washers 
of metal, water-pipe valves of metal, wheel clamps (boots), window casement bolts, 
window fasteners of metal, window frames of metal, window-stops of metal, fitting of 
metal for windows, windows of metal, wire rope, wire stretchers (tensio links), works 
of art of common metal; all included in Class 6. 
 
類別 Class 8 
abrading instruments (hand instruments), adzes (tools), agricultural implements (hand-
operated), insecticide atomizers (hand tools), bits (hand tools), bits (parts of hand 
tools), blades (hand tools), border shears, borers, bow saws, can openers, non-electric, 
carpenters' augers, razor cases, chisels, choppers (knives), clamps (for carpenters of 
coopers), cleavers, curling tongs, cutlery, cutter bars, cutters, cutting tools (hand 
tools), depilation appliances, electric and non-electric drills, edge tools (hand 
tools), electric razors, embossers (hand tools), files (tools), fingernail polishers 
(electric or non-electric), flat irons (non-electric), fleshing knives (hand tools), 
forks, foundry ladles (hand tools), garden tools (hand-operated), gimlets (hand tools), 
glaziers' diamonds (parts of hand tools), glazing irons, graving tools (hand tools), 
guns (hand tools), hammers (hand tools), hand drills (hand tools), hand tools (hand 
operated), ice picks, insecticide atomizers (hand tools), insecticide sprayers (hand 
tools), insecticide vaporizers (hand tools), irons (non-electric handtools), knives, 
ladles (hand tools), lifting jacks, hand operated, manicure sets, manicure sets 
(electric), meat choppers (hand tools), milling cutters (hand tools), mincing knives 
(hand tools), nail clippers (electric or non-electric), nail drawers (hand tools), nail 
extractors, nail files, nail files, electric, nail nippers, nail punches, nippers, 
nutcrackers, not of precious metal, oyster openers, palette knives, paring knives, 
pedicure sets, penknives, perforating tools (hand tools), pickhammers, pincers, plane 
irons, plane irons, planes, pliers, priming irons (hand tools), pruning knives, pruning 
scissors, pruning shears, punches (hand tools), razor blades, razor cases, razors, 
electric or non-electric, reamer sockets, riveters (hand tools), riveting hammers (hand 
tools), saw blades (parts of hand tools), saw holders, saws (hand tools), scaling 
knives, scissors, secateurs, sharpening instruments, sharpening steels, shaving cases 
shear blades, shearers (hand instruments), shears, shovels (hand tools), sickles, 
silver plate (knives, forks and spoons), spanners (hand tools), spoons, squares (hand 
tools), stamping-out tools (hand tools), (sharpening -) stones, syringes for spraying 
insecticides, table cutlery (knives, forks and spoons), table forks, tableware (knives, 
forks and spoons), tin openers, non-electric tongs, tree pruners, tube cutters (hand 
tools), tube cutting instruments, tweezers, vegetable knives, vegetable shredders, 
vegetable slicers, vices, weeding forks (hand tools), sharpening wheels (hand tools), 
whetstone holders, whetstones, wick trimmers (scissors), wrenches (hand tools); all 
included in Class 8. 
 
類別 Class 11 
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heat accumulators, steam accumulators, ionisation apparatus for the treatment of air, 
air conditioners for vehicles, air driers (dryers), air filtering installations, air 
purifying apparatus and machines, air sterilisers, anti-dazzle devices for automobiles 
(lamp-fittings), anti-glare devices for vehicles, autoclaves (electric pressure 
cookers), bakers' ovens, barbecues, bath fittings, bath installations, bath tubs, 
electric blankets (not for medical purposes), electrically heated carpets, electric 
lights for Christmas trees, electric coffee filters, coffee percolators (electric), 
coffee roasters, cookers, cooking utensils (electric), coolers for furnaces, cooling 
appliances and installations, cycle lights, deep fryers, electric, desiccating 
apparatus, hair driers, filter for drinking water, drying apparatus, drying apparatus 
and installations, electrical appliances for making yogurt, electric lamps, redundant, 
electric fans for personal use, fans (air-conditioning), fans (parts of air 
conditioning installations), filters (parts of household or industrial installations), 
filters for airconditioning, flashlights (torches (br.)), footwarmers (electric or non-
electric), regulating and safety accessories for gas apparatus, gas boilers, gas 
scrubbers (parts of gas installations), gas scrubbing apparatus, acetylene generators, 
headlights for automobiles, heating apparatus for solid, heating boilers, heating 
installations, hot water heating installations, hot air apparatus, hot air bath 
fittings, humidifiers for central heating, ice boxes, ice chests, electric kettles, 
kitchen ranges (ovens), lamps, burners for lamps, lamps for directional signals of 
automobiles, lanterns, lanterns for lighting, electric laundry dryers, laundry room 
boilers, light bulbs, light bulbs for directional signals for vehicles, light bulbs, 
electric, light diffusers, lighting apparatus and installations, lighting apparatus for 
vehicles, lights for vehicles, microwave ovens (cooking apparatus), heating pads 
(cushions) not for medical purpose, pocket searchlights, pocket torches, electric, 
pocket warmers, pressure cooking saucepans, electric, refrigerating appliances and 
installations refrigerating cabinets, refrigerating chambers, refrigerating containers, 
refrigerators, heat regenerators, regulating accessories for water or gas apparatus and 
pipes, regulating and safety accessories for gas pipes, regulating and safety 
accessories for water apparatus, air reheaters, roasters, scrubbers (parts of gas 
installations), stills, stoves, tanning apparatus (sun beds), taps for pipes, taps 
(faucets), toasters, toilet bowls, toilet seat, toilets (water-closets); toilets, 
portable, electric, urinals (sanitary fixtures), vehicle headlights, vehicle reflectors, 
wash-hand basins (parts of sanitary installations), wash-hand bowls (parts of sanitary 
installations), washers for water taps, hand drying apparatus for washrooms, water 
closets, water flushing installations, water heaters, water heaters (apparatus), safety 
accessories for water or gas apparatus and pipes, water sterilizers; all included in 
Class 11. 
 
類別 Class 12 
air bags (safety devices for automobiles), anti-dazzle devices for vehicles, anti-glare 
devices for vehicles, anti-skid chains, anti-theft alarms for vehicles, anti-theft 
devices for vehicles, automobile bodies, automobile chains, automobile tires (tyres), 
automobiles, sun-blinds adapted for automobiles, baby carriages, covers for baby 
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carriages, balance weights for vehicle wheels, bells for bicycle bells, bicycle brakes, 
bicycle chains, bicycle frames, bicycle handle bars, bicycle pumps, bicycle rims, 
bicycle saddles, bicycle spokes, bicycle stands, bicycle tires (tyres), bicycles, boat 
hooks, boats, brakes for vehicles, camping cars, caps for vehicle petrol (gas) tanks, 
caravans, cars, cycle chains, spoke clips for wheels, cranks for cycles, cycle bells, 
cycle brakes, cycle cars, cycle frames, cycle handle bars, cycle hubs, cycle mudguards, 
cycle pumps, cycle rims, cycle saddles, cycle spokes, cycle stands, cycle tires (tyres), 
cycles, davits for boats, direction indicators for bicycles, cycles, etc., direction 
signals for vehicles, driving chains for land vehicles, engines or land vehicles, fork 
lift trucks, freewheels for land vehicles, gears for cycles, golf carts, security 
harness for vehicle seats, head-rests for vehicle seats, hoods for vehicles, adhesive 
rubber patches for repairing inner tubes, repair outfits for inner tubes, inner tubes 
for bicycles and cycles, kick sledges, launches, brakes linings for vehicles, rearview 
mirrors, motor buses, motor cars, motor coaches, motor homes, motorcycles, motors for 
cycles, mudguards, omnibuses, paddles for canoes, adhesive rubber patches for repairing 
inner tubes, pedals for cycles, fitted perambulator covers, pneumatic tires (tyres), 
prams (baby carriages), pushchair covers, pushchair hoods, pushchairs, rims for wheels 
for bicycles, sack-barrows, saddle covers for bicycles or motorcycles, saddle for 
motorcycles, safety belts for vehicle seats, safety seats for children (for vehicles), 
seat covers for vehicles, suspension shock absorbers for vehicles, shock absorbers for 
automobiles, shock absorbing springs for vehicles, spikes for tires (tyres), vehicle 
wheel spokes, steering wheels for vehicles, studs for tires (tyres), non-skid devices 
for vehicle tires, tires, solid, for vehicle wheels, trucks, luggage trucks, tubeless 
tires (tyres) for bicycles, tubeless tues for cycles, turn signals for vehicles, 
undercarriages for vehicles, valves for vehicle tires (tyres), vehicle bumpers, vehicle 
covers (shaped), vehicle petrol (gas) caps for tanks, vehicle running boards, vehicle 
seats, vehicle suspension springs, vehicle wheel rims, vehicle wheel tire (tyres), 
vehicle wheels, hubs for vehicle wheels, electric vehicles, audible warning systems for 
cycles, wheelchairs, wheels for bicycles, wheets for cycles, windows for vehicles, 
windscreen wipers, windscreens; all included in Class 12. 
 
類別 Class 26 
artificial flowers, ornamental novelty badges (buttons); badges for wear, not of 
precious metal; hair bands, barrettes (hair-slides), bows for the hair; sewing boxes; 
boxes for needles, not of precious metal; fastenings for braces, braids, brassards, 
brooches (clothing accessories), shoe buckles, buttons; needles cases, not of precious 
metal; belt clasps, edgings for clothing, eyelets for clothing, fastenings for clothing, 
shoulder pads for clothing, cords for clothing, non-electric hair curlers, other than 
hand implements; needle cushions, dress body fasteners, dress fastenings, lace for 
edgings, edgings for clothing, false beards, false hair, fancy goods (embroidery), shoe 
fasteners, slide fasteners (zippers), fastenings for clothing; gold embroidery, 
haberdashery, except thread; hair nets, hair coloring caps, hair ornaments, hair pins, 
hair ornaments, not of precious metal; shoe hooks, lace trimming, shoe laces; needles, 
pins, other than jewellery; ribbons (haberdashery), sewing needles, sewing thimbles; 
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shoe ornaments, not of precious metal; fastenings for suspenders, tea cosies, toupees, 
trimmings for clothing, wigs, zip fasteners; all included in Class 26. 
 
類別 Class 27 
artificial turf, automobile carpets, bath mats, carpet underlay, carpets, carpets for 
automobiles, door mats, floor coverings, insulating floor coverings, gymnasium mats, 
gymnastic mats, linoleum, mats, non-slip mats, reed mats, rugs, tapestry, wall hangings 
(not of textile), vinyl floor coverings, wallpaper; all included in Class 27. 
 
類別 Class 32 
aerated water, preparations for making aerated water, milk of almonds (beverages), 
aperitifs (non-alcoholic), beer, beer wort, non-alcoholic beverages, preparations for 
making beverages, whey beverages, non-alcoholic cocktails, pastilles for effervescing 
beverages, powders for effervescing beverages, essences for making beverages, non-
alcoholic fruit extracts, non-alcoholic fruit juice beverages, fruit juices, fruit 
nectars (non-alcoholic), ginger ale, ginger beer, grape must (unfermented), extracts of 
hops for making beer, isotonic beverages, lemonades, preparations for making liqueurs, 
lithia water, malt beer, malt wort, peanut milk (soft drink), milk of almonds 
(beverages), preparations for making mineral water (beverages), must, orgeat, pastilles 
for effervescing beverages, sarsaparilla (soft drink), seltzer water, sherbets 
(beverages), soda water, sorbets (beverages), syrups for beverages, syrups for lemonade, 
table waters, tomato juice (beverages), vegetable juices (beverages), waters 
(beverages); all included in Class 32. 
 
類別 Class 40 
offset printing services; printing services; all included in Class 40. 
 
類別 Class 41 
presentation of live performances, rental of motion pictures, rental of movie 
projectors and accessories, movie studios, providing movie theatre facilities, 
providing museum facilities for presentation and  exhibitions, music hall services, 
organisation of balls, organization of competitions for education and entertainment 
purpose, organisation of exhibitions for cultural or educational purpose, organisation 
of shows, impresario services for performing artists, organisation of sports 
competitions, amusement parks, party planning (entertainment), video tape film 
production, production of radio and television programmes, production of shows, 
providing amusement arcade services, providing sports facilities, publication of books, 
rental of radio and television sets, radio entertainment, rental of video cassette 
recorders, recording studio services, providing recreation facilities, provision of 
recreation information, rental of audio equipment, rental of camcorders, rental of 
cine-films, rental of skin diving equipment, rental of sound recordings, rental of 
sports equipment (except vehicles), rental of stadium facilities, rental of tennis 
courts, rental of video cameras, rental of video tapes, arranging and conducting of 
seminars, sport camp services, rental of stage scenery, arranging and conducting of 
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symposiums, television entertainment, publication of texts (other than publicity texts), 
theatre productions, video tape editing, arranging and conducting of workshops 
(training); editing of written texts; photographic reporting; photography services; 
translation services; all included in Class 41. 
 
類別 Class 42 
arbitration services; consultation on architecture; authenticating works of art; 
calibration (measuring); recovery of computer data; leasing access time to a computer 
data base; consultancy in the field of computer hardware; computer programming; rental 
of computers; maintenance of computer software; updating of computer software; computer 
software design; computer system analysis; construction drafting; intellectual property 
consultancy; copyright management; cosmetic research; industrial design; design of 
interior decor; packaging design service; dress designing; graphic arts designing; 
engineering drawing; weather forecasting; licensing of intellectual property; leasing 
access time to a computer for the manipulation of data; legal research; legal services; 
rental of computer software; styling (industrial design), land surveys; all included in 
Class 42. 
 
類別 Class 43 
rental of temporary accommodation, bureaux (hotels, boarding houses); temporary 
accommodation reservations; boarding house bookings; boarding houses services; rental 
of portable buildings; cafeteria and cafes services; holiday camp services (lodging); 
providing campground facilities; canteens services; catering services; cocktail lounge 
services; day-nurseries; providing facilities for exhibitions; hotel reservations; 
hotel services; motels services; providing hotel accommodation; rental of chairs, 
tables, table linen, glassware; rental of meeting rooms; rental of tents; restaurants 
services; self-service restaurants services; tourist homes services; all included in 
Class 43. 
 
類別 Class 44 
public baths for hygiene purposes; beauty salons services; gardening; vocational 
guidance healthcare; landscape gardening; hairdressing salons services; psychological 
testing; all included in Class 44. 
 
類別 Class 45 
personal body guarding; rental of clothing; cremation dating services; rental of 
dresses; rental of evening dresses; provision of fashion information; night guards 
services; horoscope casting; all included in Class 45. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 35 



公報編號 Journal No.: 622                公布日期 Publication Date: 06-03-2015 
分項名稱 Section Name: 放棄註冊商標 (局部放棄) Surrender of Registered Trade Mark(s) (Partial Surrender) 

12/40 
 
 

advertising, advertising agencies, advertising by mail order, telephone answering (for 
unavailable subscribers), arranging newspaper subscriptions (for others), bill-posting, 
business appraisals, professional business consultancy, business information, business 
inquiries, business investigations, business management and organization consultancy, 
business management assistance, business management consultancy, business management of 
hotels, business management of performing artists, business organization consultancy, 
relocation services for businesses, commercial information agencies, commercial or 
industrial management assistance, compilation of business information into computer 
databases, demonstration of goods for advertising and promotional purposes, direct mail 
advertising, dissemination of advertising matter, distribution of samples, document 
reproduction, economic forecasting, efficiency expert services, employment agencies, 
computerized file management, import-export agencies, location of freight cars by 
computer, advisory services for business management, personnel management consultancy, 
marketing research, marketing studies, modelling for advertising or sales promotion, 
office machines and equipment rental, opinion polling, organization of exhibitions for 
commercial or advertising purposes, organization of trade fairs for commercial or 
advertising purposes, outdoor advertising, personnel recruitment, public relations, 
publication of publicity texts, publicity, publicity agencies, publicity columns 
preparation, publicity material rental, radio advertising, radio commercials, rental of 
advertising space, rental of photocopying machines, business research, sales promotion 
(for others), shorthand, systemization of business information into computer databases, 
television advertising, television commercials, evaluation of standing timber, typing, 
updating of advertising material, word processing; retailing services relating to 
common metals and their alloys, metal building materials, transportable buildings of 
metal, materials of metal for railway tracks; non-electric cables and wires of common 
metal, ironmongery, small items of metal hardware, pipes and tubes of metal, safes, 
goods of common metal not included in other classes, ores, hand tools and implements 
(hand-operated), cutlery, side arms and razors; retailing services relating to 
apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, 
ventilating, water supply and sanitary purposes; retailing services relating to 
vehicles; retailing services relating to apparatus for locomotion by land, air or water; 
retailing services relating to lace and embroidery, ribbons and braid, buttons, hooks 
and eyes, pins and needles, artificial flowers, carpets, rugs, mats and matting, 
linoleum and other materials for covering existing floors, wall hangings (non-textile), 
beers, mineral and aerated waters and other non-alcoholic drinks, fruit drinks and 
fruit juices, syrups and other preparations for making beverages; rental of vending 
machines; all included in Class 35. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300333530AA 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT/RM 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING. NO.1, ELM 
STREET, TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. H.K. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING, NO.1 ELM STREET, 
TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. HK. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

07-12-2004 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

08-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
perfume and healthcare facial products. 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather wallets and handbags. 
 
類別 Class 25 
leather jackets and fashion clothing. 
 
類別 Class 28 
toys. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
jewelery. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.: 

300333530AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT/RM 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING. NO.1, ELM 
STREET, TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. H.K. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING, NO.1 ELM STREET, 
TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. HK. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

07-12-2004 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

08-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
perfume and healthcare facial products. 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather wallets and handbags. 
 
類別 Class 25 
leather jackets and fashion clothing. 
 
類別 Class 28 
toys. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
jewelery. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300333558AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT/RM 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING. NO.1, ELM 
STREET, TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. H.K. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING, NO.1 ELM STREET, 
TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. HK. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

07-12-2004 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

08-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
perfume and healthcare facial products. 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather wallets and handbags. 
 
類別 Class 25 
leather jackets and fashion clothing. 
 
類別 Class 28 
toys. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
jewelery. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300333558AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT/RM 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING. NO.1, ELM 
STREET, TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. H.K. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING, NO.1 ELM STREET, 
TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. HK. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

07-12-2004 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

08-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
perfume and healthcare facial products. 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather wallets and handbags. 
 
類別 Class 25 
leather jackets and fashion clothing. 
 
類別 Class 28 
toys. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
jewelery. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300333558AC 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT/RM 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING. NO.1, ELM 
STREET, TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. H.K. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING, NO.1 ELM STREET, 
TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. HK. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

07-12-2004 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

08-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
perfume and healthcare facial products. 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather wallets and handbags. 
 
類別 Class 25 
leather jackets and fashion clothing. 
 
類別 Class 28 
toys. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
jewelery. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300333567 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT/RM 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING. NO.1, ELM 
STREET, TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. H.K. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHAMP LINK INTERNATIONAL LTD. 
FLAT 1007, WANG YIP INDUSTRIAL BUILDING, NO.1 ELM STREET, 
TAI KOK TSUI, KLN. HK. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

07-12-2004 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

08-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
perfume and healthcare facial products. 
 
類別 Class 14 
jewelery. 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather wallets and handbags. 
 
類別 Class 28 
toys. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
leather jackets and fashion clothing. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.: 

300338256 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

劉慶海 (LAU HING HOI) 
香港 九龍灣宏冠道 8號 金漢工業大廈 7樓 10 室 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

劉慶海 
香港 九龍灣宏冠道 8號 金漢工業大廈 7樓 10 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

20 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

15-12-2004 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

18-08-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 6 
普通金屬及其合金；金屬建築材料；可移動金屬建築物；鐵軌用金屬材料；非電氣用纜索和金屬
線；五金製品，小件五金用品；金屬管；保險箱；不屬別類的普通金屬製品；礦砂。 
 
類別 Class 21 
家庭或廚房用具及容器(非貴重金屬所製，也非鍍有貴重金屬等 )；梳子及海棉，刷子(畫筆除外)，
製刷材料；清掃用具。 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 20 
家具，玻璃鏡子，鏡框；由木、軟木、葦、藤與竹、柳條、角、骨、象牙、鯨骨、貝殼、琥珀、珍
珠母、海泡石或這些材料的代用品製成或由塑料製成的物品( 不屬別類者 )。 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300397909 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 The Cartoon Network, Inc. 
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地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

1050 Techwood Drive, NW, Atlanta, Georgia 30318, United 
States of America 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WILKINSON & GRIST 
6TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, CHATER ROAD, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

38, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

06-04-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-01-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 35 
Online retail services; mail order catalog services and retail store services featuring 
a wide variety of consumer goods; retail services of foods and beverages. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 38 
Telecommunication services, in particular broadcasting and transmission of radio and 
television programs, of sound and images and information, also via wire, cable, 
satellite, radio, global or other computer network and similar technical equipment, 
telecommunications of information (including web pages), computer programs and any 
other data, electronic mail services, providing user access to the Internet (service 
providers), providing telecommunications connections to the Internet or databases, 
telecommunication gateway services, online information transmission, provision of 
telecommunication link for collection and supply of news, messages and information, 
news agency services. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education services; entertainment services, particularly television programming, online 
entertainment services, radio and television entertainment, production, reproduction, 
projecting and rental of motion pictures and videos, production and reproduction of 
audio and video recordings on audio and/or video carriers of different kind, especially 
video and audio tapes, cassettes, discs and records, projecting and rental of these 
video and/or audio carriers, production and arrangement of radio and television 
programs, information relating to entertainment or education provided online from a 
computer database or the Internet; providing online electronic publications (not 
downloadable). 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300398467 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY 
1 RIVER ROAD, SCHENECTADY, NY 12345, UNITED STATES. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Baker & McKenzie 
14th Floor, Hutchison House, 10 Harcourt Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

1, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12, 35, 37, 39, 40, 42, 44, 45 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

06-04-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

17-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 17 
Plastics in extruded form for use in manufacture and industry; building insulation 
materials; polyurethane film for use in sealing and insulating; resins in extruded from 
for general industrial use; soundproofing materials for buildings; acoustical 
insulation materials for buildings; fiberglass; insulation materials for buildings; 
adhesive and rubber sealant and caulking compounds; adhesive sealants for general use; 
sealants for general use; general purpose silicone rubber sealant. 
 
類別 Class 43 
Rental of portable buildings; rental of portable modular buildings. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 1 
Chemicals for use in the manufacture of a wide variety of goods; unprocessed artificial 
resins; synthetic resins; thermoplastic resins; adhesives for general industrial use; 
silicones for general industrial use; emulsifiers for use in the manufacture of food, 
leathers and textiles; nuclear fissionable material such as uranium, plutonium and 
thorium compounds, nuclear fuel rods silicone additives and intermediates for use in 
coatings; chemicals and chemical products for all types of water treatment and 
processing systems; chemicals and chemical products for use in the recovery, refining 
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and processing of petroleum and gas; chemicals and chemical products for the use in the 
plastics finishing industries. 
 
類別 Class 7 
Electric and wind-powered electric generators; aeronautical and aero plane engines; 
control mechanisms for machines, engines or motors; cranes; jet engines other than for 
land vehicles; motors and engines for boats; dishwashers; garbage and waste disposals; 
motors; engines; starters for motors and engines; laundry washing machines; laundry 
drying machines; coffee grinders; blenders; bread making machines; vacuum cleaners; 
vacuum cleaner hoses; compressors, turbo compressors, fuel injectors and turbochargers 
for machines, motors and engines; wind, steam, gas and hydraulic turbines; axial and 
centrifugal compressors; reciprocating compressors; screw and vane compressors, pumps, 
namely machines; turbo-expanders; compressed natural gas refueling equipment including 
accessories and component parts for all the foregoing such as pumps, valves, filters, 
casings, rotors, blades, bearings and seals; electric pumps; valves for pumps; electric 
food blenders; brushes for vacuum cleaners; electric can openers; food processors; 
electric juice makers and juice extractors; food dehydrators; industrial robots, and 
component parts of all the foregoing; electronic drivers, turbo-expanders including 
accessories and component parts thereof such as pumps, valves, filters, castings, 
rotors, blades, bearing and seals. 
 
類別 Class 9 
electronic, nuclear, industrial and laboratory testing, measuring, computing and 
control instruments, apparatus and parts thereof; telephones; caller id boxes; 
telephone answering machines; cordless telephones; cordless headset telephones; radios; 
two-way radios; clock radios; audio and video cassette players and recorders; 
televisions; television remote controls; VCR players; VCR remote controls; DVD players; 
DVD remote controls; combination radio and audio cassette players; combination radio 
and CD players; combination TV and VCR sets; batteries; computers; computer software; 
electrical arresters; batteries; electrical busways; electrical capacitors; electrical 
fuses; fiber optics; lighting controls; LEDS; light-emitting diode signals; electrical 
meters; electrical relays; electrical timers; electrical resistors; electrical sensors; 
electrical solenoids and electrical limit switches; electrical controllers; 
programmable logic controllers; electric lighting controls; namely light emitting 
diodes; electric starters; electric full-voltage manual starters; electric reduced 
voltage starters; electric push motors; electric terminal blocks; electric motor 
controls; electric lighting panel boards; electric power panel boards; electrical 
wiring fixtures; electric energy cells; fuel cells; circuit breakers and disconnects; 
circuit breaker load centers; circuit closers; circuit interrupters; commutators; 
contactors; current rectifiers; current limiters; electric contacts; electric 
collectors; electric connectors; electric controllers; electric inductors; electricity 
distribution boards and boxes; electricity distribution consoles; electricity 
switchboards and switchboxes; electric power supplies; transformers; motor control; 
lighting panel boards; power panel boards; electrical wires, cables, cords and 
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conductors; lighting arrestors; electrical resistors; voltage regulators; computer 
mouse pads, and component parts of all the foregoing computer software programs for 
medical apparatus, instruments, devices their parts and accessories; interactive 
programs imbedded in software to explain how to use medical equipment, instruments and 
devices; computer hardware and software for medical apparatus, instruments and devices 
for displaying, selecting, reviewing, processing, analyzing, filming, reporting and 
media interchange of medical images; computer e-commerce software to allow users to 
perform electronic business transactions via a global computer network; computer 
software for application and database integration and for the collection, editing, 
organizing, modifying, book marking, transmission, storage and sharing of data and 
information; global positioning systems (GPS) consisting of computers, computer 
software, transmitters, receivers and network interface devices; apparatus for the 
treatment and monitoring of industrial, commercial and municipal water systems and for 
the treatment and monitoring of commercial and municipal materials processing systems 
and for the treatment and monitoring of hydrocarbon and petrochemical processing 
systems; deionization units, ozone monitors; fluid separation apparatus; lighting 
ballasts; software for the analysis and interpretation of data relating to electricity 
and power supplies; software for the calibration of power supplies equipment; 
electronic motion sensors; sirens; audio speakers; meters for electrical utilities and 
related software; surveillance cameras. Factory automation software, namely, software 
to integrate manufacturing machine operations, track problems and generate production 
reports; fuel pumps, fuel distribution equipment, automated fuel station management 
systems, gas meters, including accessories and component parts for all the foregoing; 
intrusion and burglar alarm systems; security devices, namely, control panels, 
electronic intrusion detectors, electronic glass break sensors, electronic vibration 
sensors, magnetic contacts for use in security systems, electronic switch plates, 
electronic motion sensors for alarm systems, electronic motion sensitive switches, 
hardwire sirens, audio speakers, access control and alarm monitoring systems; fire and 
smoke detecting and alarm units; computer card operated access control systems, card 
readers, card encoders, and encoded cards for use with card operated access control 
systems; video cameras and remote video monitoring systems for security and 
surveillance applications; central video monitors; short range, wireless, radio 
frequency transceivers; power line transceivers; communication control hardware for 
operating closed circuit camera; communication control hardware, namely, keypad 
controllers, matrix switchers, multiplexers, digital video recorders, integrated pan-
tilt-zoom domes, remote video controllers, receivers, electronic alarm, management 
controls and triggers, and video transmission devices sold separately or as part of a 
system for operating closed circuit cameras; personal digital assistant devices 
configured for use by real estate professionals; communications interface devices for 
use with personal digital assistant devices; fiber-optic transmission systems, namely, 
fiber optic transmitters, receivers and transceivers used in the transmission of video, 
audio, and data signals over optical fiber; electric switches, electro mechanical locks; 
magnetic locks; electric keys; handheld electronic hardware for receiving, controlling, 
storing, manipulating, displaying and transmitting data and for operating electronic 
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locks; electronic access cards and readers and encoders therefore; magnetic assess 
cards and readers and encoders therefore; smart access cards and readers and encoders 
therefore; proximity cards and readers and encoders therefore; readers and encoders 
therefore; card lamination apparatus; access keypads; radio frequency tracking tags; 
tracking and control system comprising one or more radio frequency tags, transceivers, 
and sensors used to determine and monitor the location and movement of tangible assets, 
inventory and individuals; infrared sensors; computer software for facilities 
management and controlling facility access systems and components therefore, namely, 
control panels, access card readers, and equipment and systems for video imaging, 
access control, alarm monitoring and security; computer software and hardware for 
controlling and operating security and access system comprising locks, doors, access 
devices and security enclosures in the nature of boxes for securing keys; surveillance 
equipment sold individually as components or together as a system comprising one or 
more cameras, camera housings, camera mounts, camera lenses, video monitors, video 
recorders, digital recorders, video storage media, video switches, control panels, 
keypad controllers, joystick controllers, interface apparatus for alarms and access 
control equipment, transceivers, receivers, transmitters, signal processors, 
multiplexers, matrix switches, controllers, control panel housing, switch housing, 
switches, splitters, coaxial cables, motion detectors, microphones and speakers; 
computer user interface software and control software for managing security, fire and 
access systems; electric locks; magnetic data carriers; data processing software and 
computer hardware; intrusion detection apparatus, namely, a control panel, a remote 
keypad and a motion detector; control panels, namely, electronic apparatuses adapted to 
electrically monitor a pre-determined activity and activate a burglar alarm; siren 
speakers; and electronic siren drivers, namely, tone generators and amplifiers adapted 
to be used for sirens; computer software to control communication hardware for 
operating and controlling closed circuit cameras; switch units incorporating 
magnetically actuated reed switches for use in burglary and fire sensing alarm systems, 
in industrial position sensing apparatus, in revolution counters, in equipment cabinet 
safety interlock systems, in industrial position controlling apparatus, in electrical 
cables and in pump and valve controlling apparatus and home security alarm systems; 
sensing and control devices, namely, magnetic contacts, glass break sensors, passive 
infrared sensors, fire and heat detectors, fire alarms, security and fire alarm control 
panels, speakers, power supplies, and sirens, for use in home and industrial alarm 
applications; computer software for facility access control, video imaging and alarm 
monitoring; software, hardware and instrumentation, namely, video multiplexers, video 
matrix switchers, sequential video switchers and video motion detectors for use in 
operating computerized electronic surveillance systems; electrical and electronic 
checking apparatus for screening individuals, baggage, and cargo for the presence of 
particular substances; electrical and electronic checking apparatus for screening 
individuals, baggage, and cargo for the presence of explosives and/or narcotics; 
apparatus for detecting presence of explosives and other contraband. 
 
類別 Class 10 
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Medical diagnostic imaging apparatus for displaying diagnostic images; x-ray and 
radiological apparatus; x-ray tubes for medical use; computer tomography apparatus, 
magnetic resonance imaging apparatus, positron emission tomography apparatus and 
spectroscopic apparatus, all for medical use; ultrasonic medical apparatus; nuclear 
medical apparatus; radiation therapy apparatus; medical intervention apparatus; medical 
diagnostic imaging accessories, namely, magnetic gradient coils; fetal pulse and vital 
signs monitors; bone densitometers; massage instruments and apparatus for home and 
personal use; sound therapy and aroma therapy instruments and apparatus for home and 
personal use; and component parts of all the foregoing. 
 
類別 Class 11 
Electric light bulbs; luminescent, incandescent and fluorescent lighting lamps and 
tubes; lamps and lights for vehicles; electric luminaries; electric discharge lamps; 
electric lights for Christmas trees; electric night lights; flashlights; lights for 
vehicles; air conditioners; clothes dryers; dehumidifiers; humidifiers; electric fans, 
ceiling fans, freezers; refrigerators; gas and electric stoves; gas and electric ovens 
and cook tops; microwave ovens for cooking; ventilation hoods for stoves; ventilating 
exhaust fans; water heaters; water filtering; water purifiers and electric water 
softening units; steam and gas turbines and generators; air coolers and heat exchangers; 
steam condensers; heavy wall reactors; electric gas and cooking appliances, namely, 
coffee makers and percolators, tea makers, toasters; toaster ovens, electric and gas 
grills for cooking purposes; sandwich makers; fryers; fry pans; deep fryers; skillets; 
griddles; food/rice steamers; woks; popcorn makers; ice cream makers, waffle irons and 
kettles; nuclear reactors; electric cup and bottle warmers; hand held electric dryers; 
electric lighted make-up mirrors; and component parts of all the foregoing. 
 
類別 Class 12 
Motors and engines for land vehicles, locomotives, automobiles, airplanes and boats and 
parts therefore; locomotives and parts therefore. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Operation and management of energy and power operating plants and facilities; Inventory 
control services; consultation in the field of inventory control services; acquisition 
integration services; direct marketing advertising for others featuring database 
marketing; consultation in the field of direct marketing advertising for others 
featuring database marketing; business reorganization consulting services; business 
management services of truck and automobile fleet, namely voyage reporting and 
invoicing via a global computer network; consultation in the field of business 
management services of truck and automobile fleet; business administration consulting 
services; operation and management of power plants of others; consultation in the field 
of operation and management of power plants; on-line services featuring retail and 
wholesale of general consumer goods and industrial goods; remote tracking, monitoring 
and location of land vehicles, trailers, cargo containers, rail cars and water vessels, 
and providing business, inventory, maintenance and pooling reports in connection 
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therewith; remote monitoring of safety and maintenance records of land vehicles, 
trailers, cargo containers, rail cars and maritime vessels. 
 
類別 Class 37 
Repair, maintenance and installation of machinery, motors, engines, turbines, 
generators, compressors, locomotives, reactors, electrical equipment, factory 
automation and control instruments and equipment, electric and gas cooking, heating, 
refrigerating, washing, drying, air conditioning and ventilating appliances and 
apparatus, consumer electronic products, electric lighting apparatus and installations, 
computers, medical equipment and accessories, transit vehicles, off-highway equipment, 
construction machinery and equipment, telecommunication equipment and accessories, 
including accessories and component parts of all the foregoing, including remote 
monitoring and diagnostic assistance for all the foregoing; providing repair, 
maintenance and installation services for gas and steam turbine power plants and for 
all types of power generation, transmission and/or distribution plants and facilities 
including accessories and component parts of all the foregoing, including remote 
monitoring and diagnostic assistance for all the foregoing; construction equipment 
leasing; oil and gas pipeline inspection, maintenance and repair services; drilling and 
pumping of oil and gas; drilling for crude oil; oil well casing, tubing and drill pipe 
installation; rental of oil and gas well drilling tools; consultancy, advisory and 
information services relating to all the foregoing services; Installation, maintenance 
and repair services for compressors, pumps, namely machines, turbo-expanders, fuel 
pumps and fuel distribution equipment, compressed natural gas refueling equipment, gas 
turbines, steam turbines, air cooled heat exchangers, steam condensers, heavy wall 
reactors and tubular reactors including remote monitoring and diagnostic services for 
all the foregoing; oil and gas pipeline inspection, maintenance and repair services. 
 
類別 Class 39 
Leasing of automobiles, aircraft, railcars, marine vessels, cargo containers and 
shipping containers; consulting services in the field of power distribution; providing 
information in the field of power distribution; transmission of oil or gas through 
pipelines; remote monitoring for tracking and tracing the air quality of moving and 
stationary vehicles. 
 
類別 Class 40 
Oil production services; gas production services; oil and gas well treatment services; 
oil and gas refining services. 
 
類別 Class 42 
Research, consultation and advisory services all relating to engineering, design and 
development problems encountered by utility, industrial and commercial companies, 
governments and individuals; computer equipment leasing; computer programming services 
for others; computer software design and analysis services for others; computer 
consultation services; maintenance and updating of computer software and software 
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systems for others; installation of computer software; computer systems analysis and 
design services for others; network analysis and design services for others; computer 
services, namely, designing, implementing and maintaining web sites and web pages for 
others; remote product monitoring services of machinery, motors, engines, turbines, 
generators, compressors, locomotives, reactors, electrical equipment, factory 
automation and control instruments and equipment, electric and gas cooking, heating, 
refrigerating, washing, drying, air conditioning and ventilating appliances and 
apparatus, consumer electronic products, electric lighting apparatus and installations, 
computers, medical equipment and accessories, transit vehicles, off-highway equipment, 
telecommunication equipment and accessories, including accessories and component parts 
of all the foregoing; remote diagnostics of safety and/or maintenance malfunctions in 
connection with land vehicles, trailers, cargo containers, rail cars and maritime 
vessels used in connection with the commercial shipment of freight and cargo; custom 
design of security access systems; design and consulting services in connection with 
the configuration of systems used in applications supporting fiber optic technology; 
technical support services, namely, troubleshooting of problems with computer hardware, 
video and electronic communication hardware, and software; technical consultation 
services for hardware and software used in connection with security and access systems; 
technical consultation services for surveillance cameras; custom design services for 
others in the fields of security systems, access systems, and tangible asset and 
inventory monitoring systems; engineering services, technical consultation and research 
services in the oil and gas industries; oil and gas exploration services; geophysical 
exploration for the oil and gas industries; analysis of oil and gas fields; oil and gas 
prospecting, namely well logging and testing; oil and gas well testing. 
 
類別 Class 44 
Providing imaging, screening, diagnostic treatment and information technology services 
in the field of healthcare; leasing and rental of medical and dental equipment and 
accessories; management and operation of medical and dental facilities; consultancy, 
advisory and information services relating to all the foregoing services. 
 
類別 Class 45 
remote monitoring services being safety and security services for gas and steam turbine 
power plants and for all types of power generation, transmission and/or distribution 
plants and facilities including accessories and component parts of all the aforegoing. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300403578 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 
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[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

The Cartoon Network, Inc. 
1050 Techwood Drive, NW, Atlanta, Georgia 30318, United 
States of America 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WILKINSON & GRIST 
6TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, CHATER ROAD, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

15-04-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-01-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 35 
Advertising and promotion services and information services relating thereto; business 
information services, all provided on-line from a computer database or the Internet; 
compilation of advertisements for use as web pages on the Internet; bringing together, 
for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods, enabling customers to conveniently 
view and purchase those goods from a general merchandise Internet website or by means 
of telecommunications; online retail services (e-commerce). 
 
類別 Class 38 
Telecommunication services, in particular broadcasting and transmission of radio and 
television programs, of sound and images and information, also via wire, cable, 
satellite, radio, global or other computer network and similar technical equipment, 
telecommunications of information (including web pages), computer programs and any 
other data, electronic mail services, providing user access to the Internet (service 
providers), providing telecommunications connections to the Internet or databases, 
telecommunication gateway services, collection and supply of news, messages and 
information, news agency services. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education services; entertainment services, particularly television programming, online 
entertainment and information services, radio and television entertainment, production, 
reproduction, projecting and rental of motion pictures and videos, production and 
reproduction of audio and video recordings on audio and/or video carriers of different 
kind, especially video and audio tapes, cassettes, discs and records, projecting and 
rental of these video and/or audio carriers, production and arrangement of radio and 
television programs, information relating to entertainment or education provided online 
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from a computer database or the Internet; providing online electronic publications (not 
downloadable). 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300404117 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

The Cartoon Network, Inc. 
1050 Techwood Drive, NW, Atlanta, Georgia 30318, United 
States of America 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WILKINSON & GRIST 
6TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, CHATER ROAD, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

16-04-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-01-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 35 
Advertising and promotion services and information services relating thereto; business 
information services, all provided on-line from a computer database or the Internet; 
compilation of advertisements for use as web pages on the Internet; bringing together, 
for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods, enabling customers to conveniently 
view and purchase those goods from a general merchandise Internet website or by means 
of telecommunications; online retail services (e-commerce). 
 
類別 Class 38 
Telecommunication services, in particular broadcasting and transmission of radio and 
television programs, of sound and images and information, also via wire, cable, 
satellite, radio, global or other computer network and similar technical equipment, 
telecommunications of information (including web pages), computer programs and any 
other data, electronic mail services, providing user access to the Internet (service 
providers), providing telecommunications connections to the Internet or databases, 
telecommunication gateway services, collection and supply of news, messages and 
information, news agency services. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
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The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education services; entertainment services, particularly television programming, online 
entertainment and information services, radio and television entertainment, production, 
reproduction, projecting and rental of motion pictures and videos, production and 
reproduction of audio and video recordings on audio and/or video carriers of different 
kind, especially video and audio tapes, cassettes, discs and records, projecting and 
rental of these video and/or audio carriers, production and arrangement of radio and 
television programs, information relating to entertainment or education provided online 
from a computer database or the Internet; providing online electronic publications (not 
downloadable). 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300405080 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

The Cartoon Network, Inc. 
1050 Techwood Drive, NW, Atlanta, Georgia 30318, United 
States of America 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WILKINSON & GRIST 
6TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, CHATER ROAD, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

19-04-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-01-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 35 
Advertising and promotion services and information services relating thereto; business 
information services, all provided on-line from a computer database or the Internet; 
compilation of advertisements for use as web pages on the Internet; bringing together, 
for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods, enabling customers to conveniently 
view and purchase those goods from a general merchandise Internet website or by means 
of telecommunications; online retail services (e-commerce). 
 
類別 Class 38 
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Telecommunication services, in particular broadcasting and transmission of radio and 
television programs, of sound and images and information, also via wire, cable, 
satellite, radio, global or other computer network and similar technical equipment, 
telecommunications of information (including web pages), computer programs and any 
other data, electronic mail services, providing user access to the Internet (service 
providers), providing telecommunications connections to the Internet or databases, 
telecommunication gateway services, collection and supply of news, messages and 
information, news agency services, agency for press and non-commercial information. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education services; entertainment services, particularly television programming, online 
entertainment and information services, radio and television entertainment, production, 
reproduction, projecting and rental of motion pictures and videos, production and 
reproduction of audio and video recordings on audio and/or video carriers of different 
kind, especially video and audio tapes, cassettes, discs and records, projecting and 
rental of these video and/or audio carriers, production and arrangement of radio and 
television programs, information relating to entertainment or education provided online 
from a computer database or the Internet; providing online electronic publications (not 
downloadable). 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300410327 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

STEELWORKS HARDWARE, LLC 
211 WAUKEGAN ROAD, SUITE 300, NORTHFIELD, ILLINOIS 60093, 
U.S.A. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
57/F, Cheung Kong Center, 2 Queen's Road Central, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

6, 7, 8, 9, 20 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

27-04-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

30-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
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Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 12 
hand trucks and dollies. 
 
類別 Class 22 
ropes; nonmetal bands for wrapping or binding. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 6 
metal goods, namely, tool boxes, hooks, fastening anchors for securing pictures and 
similar objects to walls, locksets, padlocks, tie downs, bolts, nuts, screws, tacks and 
brads, threaded fasteners, nails, knobs, chains, and staples for construction use. 
 
類別 Class 7 
power drill bits; power saw blades; pneumatic tools, namely, socket drivers, nail guns, 
staple guns, pneumatic screwdrivers and impact wrenches; electric glue guns. 
 
類別 Class 8 
hand tools, namely, staple guns and drill bits for hand drills; drywall tools, namely, 
putty knives, scrapers and taping knives; handheld screwdriver bit sets; pliers; 
locking pliers; screwdrivers; socket sets; bench vises made of metal; ratcheting 
screwdrivers; hammers; wrenches; saws; knives, namely hunting knives, fishing knives, 
pocket knives, utility knives, razor knives, and razor blades; wire strippers; wire 
cutters; and clamps; socket sets for use as wrenches. 
 
類別 Class 9 
surveying tools, namely, surveying chains and levels; respirators other than for 
artificial respiration; metal measuring tapes; volt meters; protective articles for 
industrial use, namely, helmets, ear plugs, back supports and knee pads; gloves for 
industrial use. 
 
類別 Class 20 
workbenches and toolboxes not made of metal; shelving. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300552997 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 

地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY 
ONE RIVER ROAD, SCHENECTADY, NEW YORK 12345, UNITED 
STATES. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Baker & McKenzie 
14th Floor, Hutchison House, 10 Harcourt Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

1, 2, 3, 5, 6, 7, 9, 10, 11, 35, 40, 41, 42, 44 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

21-12-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

17-12-2014 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 37 
Design and operation of water and wastewater treatment systems; chemical cleaning 
services for glass-lined reactor vessels used in the chemical and pharmaceutical 
processing industries; maintenance services for heat transfer systems and condensers; 
maintenance and repair services in the field of computerized cooling system equipment. 
 
類別 Class 39 
Chemical delivery, storage and handling services in the field of water treatment and 
pulp and paper making systems. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 1 
Chemicals, biochemicals and reagents for use in industry, science and research; 
chemical preparations, kits and reagents for analysis or diagnosis used for scientific 
purposes, namely, chemical preparations for cell separation and culture, nucleic acid 
purification, nucleotides, fluorescent nucleotides, oligonucleotides, peptides, 
proteins, amino acids, organic molecules, and markers for DNA/RNA synthesis; reagents 
for luminescence; reagents for gene expression quantification; reagents for use with 
the polymerase chain reaction process; reagents for use with the rolling circle 
amplification process; reagents for cDNA cloning and vectors, modifying and restriction 
enzymes; reagents for labeling, sequencing and fragment analysis of nucleic acids, 
proteins and custom synthesis; reagents for recombinant protein expression purification; 
chromatography media; reagents for electrophoresis, bioinformatics, spectrophotometry 
and fluorometry; radiochemicals; reagents for scintillating proximity assays; high 
through put screening assays for drug development; reagents for high resolution laser 
fluorescence confocal microscopy; specialty chemicals for industry, science and 
research; gases and gas mixtures for industrial, research and scientific purposes; 
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chemical preparations and substances for use in the manufacture of pharmaceutical 
products, diagnostic preparations and substances; chemical test reagents, saline 
solution and reagent-coated paper all for scientific and laboratory use; fissionable 
chemical elements; radioactive elements and isotopes for industrial, scientific and 
research purposes; radioactive sources and standards for use in radiographic techniques; 
radioactive sources for use in non-destructive testing, purification and sterilizing 
techniques; radionuclides; chemicals and chemical compositions for use in the treatment 
of water systems, wastewater treatment systems, cooling water systems, boiler water and 
steam generating systems, boiler condensate systems, fluid separation systems, water 
clarification and dewatering in aqueous systems; conditioning systems, gas cleaning 
systems, industrial process systems, fuels and fuel processing systems, hydrocarbon and 
gas processing systems, oil and gas processing and petrochemical systems, pulp and 
papermaking systems, metal and plastic coating systems, metal processing systems, and 
material handling; chemical gasoline additives and distillate fuel additives; 
performance additives for fuels used in turbine engines; bags of chemically-treated 
water-absorbing granular materials for placement into fuel tanks; test kit consisting 
of reagents used for determining the presence of algae and active organic organisms in 
diesel fuel; bacteria cultures and nutrients for wastewater and sludge treatment; 
polymeric chemicals used to disperse particulate matter in steam generating equipment; 
chemicals and chemical compositions as antifoulants and demulsifiers in coke-making and 
by-product operations of iron and steel industries. 
 
類別 Class 2 
Chemicals and chemical compositions for use in the metal finishing industry as a final 
aqueous acidic rinse in the conversion coating of steel, aluminum, galvanized and mixed 
metal coil surfaces to enhance corrosion protection and paint adhesion; chemicals and 
chemical compositions for use as corrosion inhibitors in cooling water systems; 
resinous coatings for metal and masonry surfaces. 
 
類別 Class 3 
Chemicals and chemical compositions for use in cleaning steel, aluminum, galvanized and 
mixed metal surfaces for general industrial use in the manufacture of metal products; 
chemicals and chemical compositions for use in industry, namely, cleaning agents to 
remove contaminants from industrial process systems and paint strippers to remove paint 
from equipment surfaces in paint spray booth operations. 
 
類別 Class 5 
Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations, medicines and substances; diagnostic agents, 
preparations and substances for medical purposes; contrast media for medical imaging; 
diagnostic scanning agents for in vivo use; diagnostic imaging agents for magnetic 
resonance imaging (MRI); radiopharmaceutical products; radioactive substances for use 
in nuclear medicine; radioactive pharmaceutical preparations and non-radioactive 
reagents for producing radiopharmaceuticals for in vivo diagnostic or therapeutic use; 
gases and gas mixtures for medical imaging; chemical compositions used to inhibit 
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cooling water system fouling due to mollusca and microorganism; bacteriacides, 
fungicides, and algaecides for use in the treatment of aqueous systems used in the 
preparation of wood pulp, paper and paper products; compositions for the control of 
bacteria, fungi, and algae. 
 
類別 Class 6 
Metal locks; metal security enclosures, namely, key cabinets, storage tubes and storage 
boxes for securing keys; metal lockboxes for residential, vehicular, industrial and 
real estate sales use; metal key cabinets for locking, tracking and storing keys; metal 
key safes. 
 
類別 Class 7 
Pumps, namely, centrifugal pumps, diaphragm pumps, bellows pumps and process and 
transfer pumps; fluid control devices, namely, valves, fluid separation cartridges and 
parts therefore, including semi-permeable membranes; filter cartridges for various 
industrial machines for filtration applications including the filtration of coating 
solutions for the manufacture of magnetic tape and the filtration of petrochemicals, 
portable water, beer in the brewing industry, and other specialty chemicals; machines 
for the feeding and application of chemicals for industrial use; fluid filters, liquid 
filtering separators and gas-liquid filtering separators; apparatus in the nature of 
filters for removing solids, liquids and vapors from gases; apparatus [machines] for 
filtering water 
 
類別 Class 9 
Software and software programs for industrial, research, and medical use; apparatus for 
electrophoresis; chromatography columns and pumps; apparatus for microfabrication; 
apparatus for bioinformatics systems; apparatus for scintillation; imaging apparatus 
for radioactive and luminescent emissions; synthesis and purification integrated 
systems; apparatus manufacturing oligonucleotides; apparatus for microarrays; laser 
based optical systems for digital imaging; microarray slides; laboratory glassware; 
vials and microvials; microtitre plates; computer software for hospital operating room 
management; computer software for critical care information management; industrial 
process control software; computer software programs and program manuals sold as a unit 
for use in factory management; graphical user interface based computer programs for 
controlling machines in industrial automation applications; software for creating 
graphics displays and editing dynamic data interfaces for realtime graphics 
applications for industrial and business applications; communications software for 
connecting computer network users; software for plastic injection molding; software for 
control, monitoring, simulation, communications, data logging and collection, and 
factory automation; software to integrate manufacturing machine operations, control 
processes, provide data for visualization, track problems and generate production 
reports; packaged software for use in the operation and programming of grinding 
machines in the manufacturing industry; industrial process control hardware, namely, 
computer monitors; laptop computers, ethernet cards and cables; computer networking 
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hardware, memory cards; microchips; microprocessors; computer network hubs, switches 
and routers, computer accessories, display devices and terminals; computer whiteboards; 
system boards and processors; call control, operator interface, gage interfaces and 
data collectors; control and manufacturing applications, namely, statistical process 
control, data collection, distributed numerical control; manufacturing execution 
systems and document management; digital signal processing products and systems, namely 
industrial automation controls and programmable logic controllers; electric apparatus 
for controlling the operations of cutting machines to optimize machine tool cutting 
performance of rough and semi-rough cuts; distributed and remote input/output hardware 
devices, input/output modules, interface modules, power supplies and mounting hardware; 
digital music players; cellular telephones; intrusion and burglar alarm systems; 
security devices, namely, programming logic computers, control panels, electronic 
intrusion detectors, electronic glassbreak sensors, electronic vibration sensors, 
magnetic contacts for use in security systems, electronic switch plates, electronic 
motion sensors for alarm systems, electronic motion sensitive switches, hardwire sirens, 
audio speakers, electronic drivers, access control and alarm monitoring systems; fire, 
heat and smoke detecting and alarm units; computer card operated access control systems; 
card readers, card encoders, and encoded cards for use with card operated access 
control systems; video cameras; video object recognizers; video object trackers; video 
license plate readers; video alarm verifiers; video face recognizers; video vehicle 
recognizers; video traffic detectors; video access door controllers; video intrusion 
detectors; processing hardware and software that analyzes digital video images to 
automatically extract, record and report intelligence, and remote video monitoring 
systems for security and surveillance applications; central video monitors; video 
recorders; cameras; closed circuit video systems; closed circuit video system 
comprising one or more cameras, and a camera housing; short range, wireless, radio 
frequency transceivers; power line transceivers; communication control hardware for 
operating closed circuit camera; communication control hardware, namely keypad 
controllers, matrix switchers, multiplexers, digital video recorders, integrated pan-
tilt-zoom domes, remote video controllers, receivers, electronic alarm, management 
controls and triggers, and video transmission devices sold separately or as part of a 
system for operating closed circuit cameras; personal digital assistant devices 
configured for use by real estate professionals; communications interface devices for 
use with personal digital assistant devices; fiber-optic transmission systems, namely, 
fiber optic transmitters, receivers and transceivers used in the transmission of video, 
audio, and data signals over optical fiber; electrical switches; electro mechanical 
locks; magnetic locks; electric keys; handheld electronic hardware for receiving, 
controlling, storing, manipulating, displaying and transmitting data and for operating 
electronic locks; electronic access cards and readers and encoders therefore; magnetic 
assess cards and readers and encoders therefore; smart access cards and readers and 
encoders therefore; proximity cards and readers and encoders therefore; key fobs and 
readers and encoders therefore; bar code access cards and readers, encoders, card 
lamination apparatus; access keypads; radio frequency tracking tags; tracking and 
control system comprising one or more radio frequency tags, transceivers, and sensors 
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used to determine and monitor the location and movement of tangible assets, inventory 
and individuals; infrared sensors; computer hardware and software for facilities 
management and controlling facility access systems and components therefore, namely, 
control panels, access card readers, and equipment and systems for video imaging, video 
monitoring; digital hard drive recording, network transmission and remote access; 
networked digital video storage servers, access control and surveillance applications 
alarm monitoring and security; computer software and hardware for controlling and 
operating security and access system comprising locks, doors, access, and 
identification; devices and security enclosures in the nature of boxes for securing 
keys; surveillance equipment sold individually as components or together as a system 
comprising one or more surveillance cameras, covert cameras, close circuit television 
cameras, camera housings, camera mounts, camera lenses, video monitors, video recorders, 
digital recorders, video storage media, video switches, control panels, keypad 
controllers, joystick controllers, interface apparatus for alarms and access control 
equipment, transceivers, receivers, transmitters, signal processors, multiplexers, 
matrix switches, controllers, control panel housing, switch housing, transformers 
switches, splitters, coaxial cables, connectors, motion detectors, microphones and 
speakers; computer user interface software and control software for managing security, 
fire and access systems; electric locks; hand-held electronic computer and 
communication hardware for receiving, controlling, storing, manipulating, displaying 
and transmitting data for operating electronic locks; electronic key fobs, readers and 
encoders; magnetic data carriers; data processing software and computer hardware; power 
supplies, namely batteries, rectifiers/voltage/current regulators and transformers; 
control panels - namely, electronic apparatuses adapted to electrically monitor a pre-
determined activity and activate a burglar alarm; siren speakers; and electronic siren 
drivers - namely, tone generators and amplifiers adapted to be used for sirens; 
computer software to control communication hardware for operating and controlling 
closed circuit cameras; switch units incorporating magnetically actuated reed switches 
for use in burglary and fire sensing alarm systems, in industrial position sensing 
apparatus, in revolution counters, in equipment cabinet safety interlock systems, in 
industrial position controlling apparatus, in electrical cables and in pump and valve 
controlling apparatus and home security alarm systems; electrical and electronic 
checking apparatus for screening individuals, baggage, and cargo for the presence of 
particular substances; electrical and electronic checking apparatus for screening 
individuals, baggage, and cargo for the presence of explosives and/or narcotics; 
apparatus for detecting presence of explosives and other contraband; waste water 
purification units; water purifying units for potable water for domestic, commercial 
and industrial use; time or condition sensing apparatus for initiating and controlling 
regeneration or backwash cycles for water treatment equipment; control valves for water 
conditioning and water filtration equipment; fluid separation units, namely industrial 
fluid filters; recycling units, namely, fluid purification units; bioreactors for 
culturing cells; water treatment equipment, namely, filter cartridges; water treatment 
equipment for household use, namely, water softeners and water conditioners; media 
filters and depth filters for removing sediments, iron, sulfur, tastes and odors from 
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water; reverse osmosis water purification; depth filter units and depth filter 
cartridges for liquid and air filtration for domestic, industrial, and commercial use; 
portable analytical instruments; namely, a probe with a microprocessor based data 
conversion logger for measurement of organic and inorganic chemicals in water; filters 
and filter housings for laboratory use; fluid separation apparatus for laboratory use; 
membrane filters for laboratory use; silt density measuring device; deionization units 
for laboratory use, filters and filter housings for laboratory use; fluid separation 
apparatus for laboratory use; membrane for laboratory use; fluid flow control devices, 
namely, pumps, valves, flow meters and regulators for laboratory use; ozone monitors; 
laboratory equipment, namely, porous microtiter plates for use in cell biology and life 
science applications; disposable cartridge filters for industrial use; electronic water 
and process treatment controls, namely, apparatus for use in the treatment of 
commercial and industrial water systems, boiler water systems, cooling water systems, 
and closed water systems, pulp and paper processing systems, fuel processing systems, 
and metal processing systems to analyze the chemistry of the system, determine the 
proper treatment program, apply the desired treatment and monitor the effectiveness of 
the treatment; computer software for data management in the water treatment and pulp 
and paper fields; electronic controllers used for processing information in the water 
treatment and pulp and paper fields; apparatus for use in industrial water systems to 
measure and control ph and conductivity; apparatus for feeding chemical to an 
industrial, commercial or municipal water system in measured amounts; electronic test 
apparatus for use in water treatment; laboratory testing equipment-namely, deposition 
and corrosion rate testers; mobile laboratory equipped with equipment and 
instrumentation to monitor and measure ph, conductivity, and chromate concentration of 
industrial and domestic waters, to conduct inorganic analysis of water and to conduct 
microbiological testing of water. 
 
類別 Class 10 
Test kits for clinical medical use including test tubes, test plates and indicator 
charts for evaluating test results; medical apparatus and accessories systems for the 
dispensing of measured unit doses of pharmaceutical preparations; vials; cannulas; 
syringes; injectors; cartridges; pre-filled vials containing medical diagnostic 
reagents; pre-filled cartridges containing chemical solutions for medical use; pre-
filled cylinders containing gases and gas mixtures for medical use; infusion pumps for 
intravenous administration of fluids; needles for medical purposes; implantable 
radiation therapy devices consisting of encapsulated radioisotope brachytherapy sources; 
radiation therapy delivery system consisting of radioactive seeds and a bio-absorbable 
carrier assembly; cardiac output monitors; heat and moisture exchangers; bacteria 
filters; gas analyzers for medical purposes; anesthesia record keeping and data 
management systems and patient monitoring systems, namely, gas monitors, pulse 
oximeters, multiparameter monitors, ECG monitors, invasive and non-invasive blood 
pressure monitors, neuromuscular transmission monitors, metabolic monitors and 
spirometers for anesthesia, intensive care and diagnostic applications; anesthesia 
machines and ventilators; intensive care and anesthesia accessories for single patient 
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use, namely, gas sampling lines, airway adapters, breathing circuits, spirometry 
sensors and tubes, tubes, water traps, pulse oximetry sensors, non-invasive blood 
pressure cuffs, flushing sets, anesthesia masks, carbon dioxide absorbers, temperature 
probes and nebulizers; central nervous system monitors; gastrointestinal tonometers. 
 
類別 Class 11 
Fluid separation units; fluid concentration units; fluid recycling units; polymeric 
membrane material for use in the separation of fluids; filter apparatus used for 
filtering solids from gases and liquids or filtering liquids from gases, and for 
filtering one immiscible liquid from another; spirally-wound elements or cartridges 
contained within a tubular plastic sleeve for concentrating products and removing 
impurities in fluid treatment systems; water conditioning units for residential 
purposes; reverse osmosis modules and membranes therefore; water purification units and 
systems consisting of clarifiers, electro deionization systems, condensate polishers, 
vacuum degasification units, ultra filtration units, ultraviolet sterilizers, ion 
exchangers, acid and caustic regeneration systems, reverse osmosis systems, forced 
draft decarbonator units, filters, chemical feed systems and bulk storage units, sold 
with automatic controls and instruments to monitor operating parameters of the units 
and systems electrochemical liquid purification units for use in the industrial, 
commercial and municipal sectors. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Supply chain management and consulting services in the areas of chemical product and 
service sourcing and procurement, product inventory and supply management and cost 
containment; consulting, marketing, cost and pricing analysis relating to 
electrochemical liquid purification units for use in the industrial sector. 
 
類別 Class 40 
Water treatment services, namely, desalination, purification, conditioning, identifying 
and controlling microbiological organisms, cleaning of ion exchange resins; membrane 
regeneration services; chemical control system services relating to the feeding of 
treatment chemicals to industrial water systems; providing information relating to 
industrial water purification systems to others, over a global computer network. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Educational services in the field of medical imaging and diagnostics; holding seminars, 
conferences, symposiums or workshops relating to the pharmaceutical industry, for 
medical practitioners and employees of pharmaceutical companies; educational services 
in the filed of life science and biotechnology for scientists and researchers; 
conducting seminars related to industrial water treatment problems; providing training 
services for all the aforesaid. 
 
類別 Class 42 
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Consultancy services relating to chemical research; consultancy services relating to 
the discovery and evaluation of drugs and compounds having diagnostic properties; 
technical support services; consultancy services relating to methods for diagnosis 
using laser based optical systems; high through put screening assays for drug 
development services; customer synthesis, analytical and diagnostic services; 
biotechnological services; technical support services for factory automation software, 
namely, providing maintenance of computer software and providing periodic upgrades of 
the software; custom design of security access systems; design and consulting services 
in connection with the configuration of systems used in applications supporting fiber 
optic technology; technical support services, namely, troubleshooting of problems with 
computer hardware, video and electronic communication hardware, and software; technical 
consultation services for hardware and software used in connection with security and 
access systems; technical consultation services for surveillance cameras; custom design 
services for others in the fields of security systems, access systems, and tangible 
asset and inventory monitoring systems; laboratory and testing services for fluid 
separation and membrane testing; engineering and consulting services in the fields of 
water treatment, aqueous systems, cooling water systems, industrial boiler water 
systems, industrial water and process systems, industrial fuel processing system 
treatment, pulp and papermaking system treatment, and metal and plastic processing 
system treatment; engineering services and technical support services related to the 
design and configuration of computer software and hardware systems to be used in the 
treatment of aqueous systems and in the treatment of pulp and papermaking systems, 
petroleum and petrochemical processing systems, and metal and plastic finishing 
operations; advisory services related to all the aforesaid. 
 
類別 Class 44 
Consultancy services relating to pharmaceutical research; consultancy services relating 
to medical and diagnostic imaging; consultancy services relating to diagnostic, 
prophylactic and therapeutic properties of pharmaceuticals; medical information 
services; medical imaging services; medical diagnostic services; advisory services 
related to all the aforesaid. 
 
 

 


